
 
Presidents Corner 
Wow another month gone by and many great things continue 
to happen in our fantastic Chapter. Soon April 2022 will be past 
and our office which looks more beautiful every day will be 

with the beginning support of Bill & Dorothy Hinde and now 
continued support from Elaine Hinde Bores and Her hubby, Joe! 
 
Be sure and look at the upcoming page with all our 2022 Events 
 
By now all members are aware of the updating your Board has 
been completing on our older By-Laws. We had some great 
member input and will be forwarding a copy to National EAA 
for their approval. Every member has worked hard to complete 
the updated changes. Hats are off to our Secretary Dennis!  
 
The success of our monthly Saturday Member Breakfast has 
been so successful that your Board plans to add the event 
monthly along with our other programs. Will continue to hold 
fly ins and our usual events except, will be adding the Saturday 
event and notifying when and where will eat breakfast any 
person who wants can come eat and hang out! 
 
The Association of Professional Flight Attendants has joined the chorus of industry 
voices pushing for disruptive passengers to be placed on the no-fly list, essentially 
blacklisting them across any commercial aviation services. In their statement, they 
say the move stems from concern for the safety of passengers and crew who never 
know what to expect when the aircraft takes off. Our position is clear and consistent: 
We must ensure these offenders face prosecution to the full extent of the law. 



I love history! Here is an example of what you may find! 

 



 
 

 

 

 
The Meyers OTW (Out To Win) was a 1930s United States training biplane 
designed by Allen Meyers and built by his Meyers Aircraft Company from 1936 to 
1944. There were 104 built and were powered by  with 
two Blade fixed pitch propeller. Cruise speed 105 max. speed 120. There was a 
Meyers based at Hinde but the owner was ill, he asked yours truly to fly him to an 
airshow in Toledo Ohio I did, we started to leave but the Kinner would not start. 
Low and behold Don Mather was there we got in Don hand propped back to 88D  



 

HA HA! 



Picked up the Norwalk Reflector the other day and there is 
another great ar  
The ifty Fifty  fantastic members. 
 
I also got notice that Liberty Aviation Museum is acquiring a 
Catalina PBY kind of cool because my uncle by marriage, flew 
Cata  in the military. 
 
I do  know how I missed this, but Tracy Hille had an article in 
Sports Aviation end of 2021. He converted a chair to a tool 
holder. Pretty Cool! 
 

 



 
 
March 5 2022 Breakfast @09:00Am @ LE  
March 19 2022 EAA 50 Board Meeting 10:00 Am Chapter Office. 
April 5-10 2022 Sun N Fun Florida. 
April 9  -In, 
Drive In, Cycle In, Walk In, just come! Burgers, Hotdogs, Soft 
Drinks. Covered dish if you want! 
April 16  2022 EAA 50 Board Meeting Same time same place! 
April 30  2022 Breakfast @ 09:00 Am@ LEM  

May14 2022 New Office Celebration 12:00 Noon Pizza & Beer  
May 20-22 Boy Scout Aviation Merit Badge Program 
May 28 2022 Breakfast @ 09:00 Am  
If Changes are necessary, you will be notified in advance. 

 
                       Location Burke Lakefront Airport. 

 


